
We were delighted to see this year’s A Level cohort build on their 

excellent GCSE results from two years ago. Rachel B is heading 

to York to study Biochemistry and joining her will be Amelie M 

studying Molecular Biology. Emily K is delighted to take up her place 

at Bristol to study Medicine.

Oliver O is to read Medicine at Imperial College, London along 

with Peter M to study Chemical Engineering. Also heading to the 

capital are Micaela B going to UCL to study Biochemistry, Sabrina 

D studying Law at LSE , Amory N reading Business at Kings College 

and Ben McT also going to UCL to study Law. 

Freya F has met her offer to read Modern Languages at Durham 

while Theo F will be bound for Edinburgh to study PPE as well as 

Rianna O taking her place to study Architecture. Staying in Scotland 

we also have Akin O going to Aberdeen for Computer Science..

Closer to home we have Nerea B, Mark M and Giovanna who are 

going to Manchester University to study International Management, 

Electrical Engineering and Mechanical Engineering. 

These gratifying results, along with places at Leeds, Liverpool 

and Birmingham make this a memorable year, but perhaps most 

gratifying is the number of students across the board who have 

fulfilled their ambitions to attend a university of their choice. Given 

the turmoil and uncertainty, of this last year we are extremely 

proud of all our students.

Success has been achieved because of our teamwork throughout the 

pandemic. Thank you to all our College staff for their dedication and 

always being prepared to go the extra mile.

We hope that our students leave with fond memories of life in the 

classroom and beyond. When the time is right, we will welcome all 

members of the year group back to celebrate their life at St Bede’s. 

Be happy, enjoy life and take every opportunity and please keep in 

touch. Once a Bedian always a Bedian.

Mrs S Pike - Headteacher

For more pictures go to our website: 

https://sbcm.co.uk/gallery/a-level-results-2021/
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It was a pleasure to see all the happy smiling faces as Upper 

Fifth collected their GCSE results on Thursday morning. It 

has been a turbulent two years and it was fantastic to see 

all their hard work rewarded. Despite not being a typical 

examinations season, they should be very proud of their 

achievements and we wish them all the best as they embark 

on the next stage of the educational journey.  

Particular mention needs to be made to those pupils who 

achieved the top grades in every subject. Twelve pupils 

reached a grade 8 or 9 across the board, with Sophie, Samuel, 

Katy, Scarlett, Luke, Marie, Halina and Audrey getting a 9 in 

every subject taken. These are truly exceptional results and 

all your teachers are very proud of you.  

Pupils who play in the Manchester City Academy continued 

the tradition of not only sporting, but also academic 

excellence. These pupils have to balance both their football 

training and also their school work, and every one of 

them should be very proud of what they have achieved. A 

particular well done to Will who achieved five 9s, two 8s, a 7 

and a 6.  

Mrs S Pike - Headteacher

For more pictures go to our website 

https://sbcm.co.uk/gallery/gcse-results-2021/
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